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Transport Access Program  
Tuggerah Station Upgrade 

Construction update – March weekend works  

Scheduled trackwork Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 March  

There will be work occurring continuously from 5am on Saturday 18 March until 10pm Sunday 
19 March, weather permitting.  Work includes removal of remaining station canopies, demolition 
of platform slabs and completion of the platform entry ramps.   

Plant and equipment used will include scissors lifts, crane trucks, excavators, hi-rail telehandler, 
hand tools, lighting towers, grinders, concrete saw and delivery trucks. 

We have notified nearby residents and businesses who will be directly impacted by this work.   

Station closure  

As trains are not operating during this scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork weekend, the station 
will be closed and buses will replace trains, stopping on the Pacific Highway in both directions.  

Access changes to station overpass  
The stairs to the overpass will remain open and staff will be on site to direct and assist 
customers from one side of the station to the other.  

Access to the existing ramps on both sides of the station overpass will be temporarily closed 
during these weekend works.  Customers with a disability, limited mobility, luggage or prams can 
call 1800 775 465 at any time to arrange access from one side of the station to the other.   

Signage will also be in place help with these temporary changes. Full access to the overpass will 
be reinstated on Monday 20 March.   

Changes to parking  

During the weekend works, up to 20 parking spaces will be temporarily closed in the Bryant Drive 
car park to enable the parking of plant and storage of material. Signage will be in place at this 
location. 

Survey investigation works  

Transport for NSW will carry out survey investigation at the station from Monday 13 March from 
7.30pm to 4.30am. The investigations will assist with future planning and are expected to be 
completed in one week, weather permitting.  

Contact us  
If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our project team on 
1800 684 490 (or 1800 775 465 for urgent enquiries) or projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 684 490.  


